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PATRON’S REPORT 

I would like to thank the executive members for all 

their work done over the year. To Craig Bridgman who 

is stepping down this year, we thank you for your 

worthy contributions through your time on the 

Executive and wish you well. 

It is pleasing to see that our club is going well 

financially, but there is still a lot of work to be done 

around our club.. It is great to hear that the floor 

damaged during the floods is being repaired shortly, 

and members look forward to knowing what is 

happening with the preventative repairs to the roof.  

Things don’t happen as they used to in days gone by, 

but that is life. 

To our regular members, it is good to see you are still 

supporting the club. We welcome our new members 

and look forward to your contributions and company 

too. 

Our adjuncts have been busy and it is good to see 

increased activity for the members to enjoy. Keep up 

the good work. 

Thursday nights are going well with Live 

Entertainment, Line Dancing a ‘Special on Meals’ along 



with the Local Open Mic nights, ….seems a real good 

combination.  Patronage of our restaurant with it’s 

varied menus seems to by buzzling along well also. 

Thanks to Troy and all your staff members, both past 

and present, in providing a jovial atmosphere for all 

members and visitors to enjoy. 

Having our club being used by community groups can 

only be beneficial for us all and hopefully new 

members can join us from such use.  

We have a great facility so let us use it to the maximum 

for our enjoyment. 

Lastly, a huge thankyou to Top Cut Butchery for their 

continued and wonderful sponsorship of our Club, it 

really is appreciated by all. 

I wish you all the best for another successful year. 

 

Richard (Blue ) Stephens 

Patron  


